
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Andrews, Kevinkandrews@eoc.sc.gov

Date: 2/21/2017 1:09:58 PM
Subject: FW: Inquiry about Business- Education Subcommittee

Dear Catherine:
 
Thank you for your email to Dr. Andrews of the EOC. The Business-Education Partnerships for Excellence in 
Education no longer is operational. It was absorbed into the Education Oversight Committee in 1998 with 
passage of the EAA. In essence, Section 59-6-15 is archaic statute that has yet to be repealed.
 
If you have any other questions, please feel free to call or contact us.
 
Sincerely,
 
Melanie Barton
Education Oversight Committee
(803) 734-6148
 
Email correspondence to or from the SC Education
Oversight Committee email account may be considered
public information and subject to release under the
SC Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena.
This email transmission is intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender by replying to this message and delete the
original message immediately.

 

Sincerely,
 
 
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto: ] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 11:55 AM
 
To: Andrews, Kevin
 
Subject: Inquiry about Business- Education Subcommittee
 
Good Morning Dr. Andrews,
 
I am assisting Lieutenant Governor Bryant in sorting out committees that he serves on ex offio and those that he has 
appointments to. Pursuant to S.C. Code 59-6-15 there is a Business-Education Subcommittee of the Business-
Education Partnership for Excellence in Education. I have found a note in a 2014 file in our office stating that the 
subcommittee is inactive. I wanted to confirm that the note was accurate and if it is not to get the contact 
information for the person running the Subcommittee. I am hoping you may be able to help point me in the right 
direction. Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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